
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 10th June 

Updates This Week 

Welcome back to the final term of this school year, which will be filled with lots of learning, 

activities and (hopefully) some much warmer weather!  We hope you all had a relaxing break 

and enjoyed celebrating the Platinum Jubilee with your families and friends. 

 

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory Day 

The children in Years 3/4 started the new half term with their ‘Charlie and the Chocolate 

Factory Day’ to link in with their topic work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Trip on Monday 

The children in Year 5 will be going on their trip to Henley River Museum on Monday 13th June, 

which links in with their topic work on rivers this half term.  

Each week the children have been holding cake sales in an attempt to raise funds to help 

reduce the cost to parents for the trip.  Each house took their turn and we are delighted to 

announce that, after a very close competition, EMERALD were the house who raised the 

highest total from their cake sale.  Well done to everyone involved and thank you for your 

support. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 

Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 

1st Place – Badgers (100%) 

2nd Place – Tigers (98.6%) 

3rd Place – Falcons (98.3%)  

 

House Points 

House points have been totaled up across the school and the winners this week are RUBY with 

152 house points! Well done to everyone in Ruby, GREAT work! 

Parking at pick up and drop off 

Please do continue to be mindful of our neighbours and do not park your car  

in Cunworth Court or any other residential area when coming to our school. 

It causes unnecessary upset for people living nearby when parents of our pupils’ park in residents’ 

bays and block access for them.  We are very fortunate to have two large public car parks very 

close to our school, please use these and not the residential car parks.  Thank you! 

 

 


